
Join us at the Pangloss Cellars Tasting Lounge on Saturday, April 1st or Sunday, April 2nd 

for our reservation-only Spring release event.
 

Optimist Society Members will enjoy a special 90-minute seated tasting of multiple 

flights of our Spring release wines. Each selection will be beautifully paired with locally 

sourced food complements to create a true celebration of Sonoma. Your host will 

personally guide you through each pairing and provide details about the exciting Spring 

wines available to you.
 

We expect the Member event to be fully booked, so we encourage you to please reserve 

now. The tastings are scheduled for 10:30 am, 2 pm and 4:30 pm.
 

Please RSVP to Catie at 707.681.2941 or RSVP@panglosscellars.com. Attendance is

limited to 4 people per Membership, and reservations are required.
 

If you would like lodging or restaurant recommendations, your Optimist Society Concierge 

is happy to help you plan the rest of your wine country weekend.
 

Due to the nature of the event, all guests must be at least 21 and pets are not allowed.
 

We look forward to sharing our Spring release wines with you soon!
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